UPDATE ON CAMP FOX 2020 FROM THE ANAHEIM FAMILY YMCA

Dear Anaheim YMCA Camp Fox Families,

We hope you and your family remain in good health and spirits during this challenging time. After careful review of available information regarding COVID-19, recommendations from healthcare, science, and camp experts, and much deliberation, we have made the decision to cancel in-person programming for Camp Fox this summer.

The wellbeing of our members, volunteers, and community remains our highest concern, as well as our integrity and commitment to providing families enriching and quality programs. These factors have guided our considerations and conclusions around this difficult decision.

For the Anaheim Family YMCA, summer camp has been, and will continue to be, a part of our traditions and culture since the 1920's. We are committed to continuing to provide opportunities for youth to build friendships, set personal goals, find talents, gain independence, connect with nature, and make life-long memories.

We are developing a "Camp Fox from Far" virtual program to still allow for engagement, connectedness, personal growth, and fun during the planned week of Camp Fox, June 21st – 27th. We would love to see your camper there! Please be on the lookout for more information on what will be offered and how to sign up.

More information about program alternatives, refunds, future developments, and resources to support you in talking with your child about camp cancelations **can be found here.**

From our YMCA family to yours, please stay safe and healthy, and we look forward to our next camping experience with you in the future.

Sincerely,

Caitlyn Fry
Community Services Program Director
ANAHEIM FAMILY YMCA